
Tuesday  9th January 2024 

Dear Parents,  

Amber, Diamond and Ruby Trip to Slimbridge Wetlands Centre – Wednesday 24th January 2024 

This term’s we have an exciting trip to Slimbridge Wetlands Centre to find out all about bird 

migration to South Africa and completing numerous nature activities to achieve becoming 

“Guardians of the Wild”.  

The trip will happen within the school day and appropriate warm and waterproof clothing should 

be worn, please. A packed lunch  in a small, named backpack with plenty of drinks (no glass bottles, 

please) is needed and if your child is eligible for income related free school meals and requires a 

packed lunch from the school kitchen please indicate on the slip below. Orders for these must be 

received by Wednesday 17th January at the latest so that the cook can order her supplies. 

We will travel by coach and take part in workshops designed to equip us with lots of information 

about bird migration. We will return to school in time for the usual pick up at 3.15p.m. 

There is no cost for this trip. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Wednesday 17th January 2024. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Anderson, Mrs Fathers, Miss Heague, Mrs Holland  

Amber, Diamond and Ruby Class teachers 

Stroud Valley Primary School 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP- please return to Mrs Anderson, Mrs Fathers/Miss Heague/Mrs Holland by WEDNESDAY 17th JANUARY 2024 

 

Amber, Diamond and Ruby classes Trip to Slimbridge Wetlands Centre – Wednesday 24th January 2024 

 

please tick ALL boxes that apply below:- 

 

I  would like my child .…………………………………………… (child’s name and class) to attend the trip  

I will provide a packed lunch from home 

My child is entitled to income related school meals and I would like to order a school packed lunch 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………. (parent/carer’s signature) 


